
From: LYNDA ROBERTS  

Date: Tuesday, 04 Aug 2020, 12:46 pm 

 Fwd: 20/02410/PREMLI 

 

We wish to add further objections to this letter which has already been submitted. We would 

also request that you take into account two points that we forgot to include in our original 

letter of objection to a license being granted for No. 1 Bear Hill. 

As our property ……………. ….. building as No. 1 and the license request that music be part 

of the application, to a late hour i.e. 11.00pm, we are concerned that due to the age of the 

building, we will be disturbed by sound that is known to travel through solid substances, not 

only the brickwork but also the structural timber beams that run through ……. ….. Bear Hill 

and connect to the timber beams in our part of the building.  These beams are between 10" 

and 11" square  so would conduct sounds very well.  (Note please that water authorities still 

use wooden poles to detect water leaks.) 

Our second point of objection is that an outside smoking area is approx 25' from the rear 

bedroom window of our property, this room is used, why is it deemed acceptable for a 

smoking area to be sited so close to residential accomodation.  

 


